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Word of the Week: kindness

Needs/News: I have set up an Amazon wish list for the classroom and will continue to update
as needed. Please do not feel as if you must contribute, but if you would like to contribute, it
will be greatly appreciated.  Thank you to the families that have contributed thus far.  The
students are excited to use the new items!  Please continue to send in extra masks with your
child.  Our classroom tends to get cold during the day, with the air conditioning on.  Please send
in a light jacket/sweater that your child can keep in the locker. I use a great deal of baby wipes
during the day.  If you can send wipes in, I would appreciate that help.

Our new picnic tables arrived!  Thank you to all who came out to help put the tables together
so the students could start enjoying them this week!!

Recap of the Week: We continued to practice our routines and procedures. I am stressing
proper handwriting formation and sitting up straight to have the best handwriting.  We continue
to practice our alphabet, sounds, numbers, writing and our five senses.  Our textbooks finally
came in this week!  Your child will start having math homework next week.  Please look for it in
the purple folder on the return to school side.  The homework paper will be stamped
“homework” on the front side, but both sides need to be completed and returned the following
day.  Please help your child learn responsibility by HELPING your child put his/her homework
paper in his/her purple folder after completing the homework.  If your child completes his/her
homework during after school, please check over or review the homework with your child prior
to turning in the next day.

Purple folder:  Please check your child’s purple folder EVERY day.  Make sure to take out any
papers that are on the “home” side of the folder.

Upcoming:

9/6/21 – No school – Labor Day

9/14 – Progress Reports (see Skyward)



Art News

Model Magic lesson then watercolor oil pastel resist project

P.E. News

Students have been working on learning how to use and control their bodies in shared communal
space.

Week of 9/6

Students will begin experimenting with creative movement, using their bodies to convey ideas and
abstract concepts.  This will allow students to better conceptualize the variety of movement
their bodies are capable of and develop more refined control of the life gross motor skills.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Mrs. Friar

kfriar@hlacharter.com, and the Remind app
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